
Bremond ISD Open House 

Thursday, August 18, 2016 

 
 Supply List for Secondary Art Classes 

 
Students taking classes in Art at Bremond ISD will need 

the following materials for the 2016-17 School Year. 

 

Middle School Art Classes 

(6) Pocket Folders: Folders should be paper only, no 

plastic or slick covers. 
Students will use and decorate one folder per six weeks for class 

handouts, weekly tests, and as a study guide. 

Art Folders count as a major test grade for the Six Weeks 

grading period. 

 

(2) Sketchbooks: 9” X 11” sketchbooks with a spiral spine  
Students will use sketchbooks for daily warm-up drawing 

exercises and practice of art techniques. Sketchbook work 

counts as part of the daily grade in art class. 

 

 

High School Art Classes 

(2) 2” white notebook binders with plastic cover inserts 

and two sets of 8 tab notebook dividers. 
Students will maintain an Art Portfolio binder each semester of 

class handouts, weekly tests, and for use as a study guide. 

Art Portfolios count as a major test grade for each Six Weeks 

grading period. 

 



(2) Sketchbooks: 9” X 11” sketchbooks with a spiral 

spine are required.  
Students will use sketchbooks for daily warm-up drawing 

exercises and practice of art techniques. Sketchbook work 

counts as part of the daily grade in art class. 

 

(1) 16 GB Flash Drive:  

High School Students will need to bring a flash drive with 

a minimum of 16 GB of storage space. This is in addition to 

other supplies and is not covered by the Art Supply fee. Flash 

Drives will be used to store “Photo Phriday” homework 

assignments which count as a Weekly Grade. 

 

(2) Packets of #2 HB Pencils:  

All Art Students need to bring this item. 
Students will be using a large number of pencils in Art Class for 

drawing exercises and projects. 

 

If you would prefer to pay a one time Art Class fee of 

$20 to cover the cost of the required art supplies that 

option is offered. Please make checks out to the Bremond 

Art Club and remember to write the students name on 

all supplies. 

 

If you have any questions or comments please contact 

Ms. Miller via e-mail at lmiller@bremondisd.net or during 

her 7th Period conference at (254) 746-7145.  
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